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November16th 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Unfortunately, Mrs Thomas is currently off work and as such, we have been working hard to
secure a teacher for the class. Despite our best efforts, however, it has been difficult to find the
right person for the children.

From tomorrow, Mrs Johnson will be teaching the class Tuesday - Friday and Mrs Mitchell will
teach the class on Monday’s. A class teacher role at Roskear is currently being advertised and
we hope to appoint very soon. Please be assured that both Mrs Johnson and Mrs Mitchell are
two of our highly experienced year 6 teachers and of course know the ‘Roskear’ way.

Moving forward, we will continue to have the children taught in the mornings in three sets for
writing and maths. We will be employing a new supply teacher from Monday to take one of the
groups for these two hours of teaching. This member of staff will then support groups of
children in the afternoon.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards.

Nic Furnish
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